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Well, it has suddenly turned to summer. The month of May has an unpredictable way about it, so 
that it is impossible to say if this is the actual start of the heat. 
  
Congratulations on making it through final exams and projects. I hope you get some much-
deserved rest this weekend, as we gear up for several special events next week. Check out my 
video message  for more details. 
  
Even though Governor Larry Hogan relaxed the stay-at-home order in Maryland, the County 
Executive in Montgomery County has not lifted ours due to persistent infection rates. This means 
you should leave home only for essential trips such as grocery shopping, medical care, or properly 
distanced exercise. And remember to wear masks and wash you hands frequently. Have a 
wonderful weekend. 

 

https://youtu.be/kwYp5DC_96E
https://youtu.be/kwYp5DC_96E

